

Bonita Vista Middle School A California Distinguished School

Ms. Teresa Kramer, Principal

650 Otay Lakes Road Chula Vista, California 91910-6998 (619) 397-2200 FAX: (619) 482-9356 bvm.sweetwaterschools.org



July 17, 2018

Dear Crusader Parents and Families,

As we prepare for the opening of school on Monday, July 23rd, I would like to welcome all of the returning 8th grade students and all of the new Crusaders to Bonita Vista Middle School. I am the proud principal of BVM and I am excited to begin my first full year as your principal. Our staff has been working very hard this summer to prepare for your return and we anticipate a smooth opening day on Monday.

Please remember that it will take several weeks for new families to adjust to the traffic patterns. Drop-off locations are in the front of the school and on Ridgeback Rd. You can expect traffic to start getting heavy by about 7:50am. Please plan accordingly and drop your students off with enough time to arrive to class by 8:05am.

When students arrive Monday morning, they will be directed to a special advisory class to pick up their schedules. Advisory classes will be assigned by last name. The alphabetical breakdown will be posted on the BVM website this Sunday so you can see in advance where your child should report Monday morning at 8:05am. Monday will be a MINIMUM DAY schedule with a release time of 12:50pm.

I would like to thank all of the families who attended the 7th Grade Orientation meetings this morning. It was so nice to see the smiling (and slightly nervous) faces of our newest students accompanied by their supportive families. I hope you received useful information, were able to meet counselors and assistant principals, and had an opportunity to get any questions answered. Most of all, I hope we were able to put your children's minds at ease by giving them a tour and allowing them to become familiar with the campus and staff. The ASB store will re-open on Monday, July 23rd at Nutrition Break and Lunch for those students who missed the opportunity to purchase their BVM school gear.

I am honored to be a part of your child's educational journey and I am grateful for the opportunity to work with our amazing students every day. I am excited to showcase the talents of our students this year and I invite you to continue your involvement in their education and attend the many parent nights, Coffees with the Principal and other parent meetings and events we have planned for this year. Together, we can ensure the best possible educational experience for every Bonita Vista Middle School student. I look forward to working with you as a team to support our students. Let's make it a great year!

Sincerely,

Teresa Kramer

SWEETWATER The Sweetwater Union High School District will fulfill the promise of 100% student success.

"Sweetwater Union High School District programs and activities shall be free from discrimination based on age, gender, gender identity or expression, or genetic information, sex, race, color, religion, ancestry, national origin, ethnic group identification, marital or parental status, physical or mental disability, sexual orientation; the perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics." SUHSD Board Policy 0410.